
ANNOUNCEMENT  

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
DAVIESS COUNTY 

ITEM # 2-1080 

REPLACEMENT OF SPOTTSVILLE BRIDGE AND  
IMPROVEMENT OF US 60 APPROACHES 

 
THURSDAY August 25, 2015 

5:00 P.M. TO 7:00 PM  
SPOTTSVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

9190 US HWY 60 EAST 
SPOTTSVILLE, KY 

 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet has scheduled a public informational meeting to show the selected alignment for the 
replacement of the Spottsville Bridge over the Green River located on US60.  Anyone having an interest in this project is urged to 
attend. 

The meeting will begin at 5:00 p.m. local time and end at approximately 7:00 p.m. A formal presentation will be held at 5:30 p.m. 
Displays illustrating the design for reconstruction of this bridge will be available.  During the meeting, individuals will have the 
opportunity to discuss the project with the Department of Highways and Stantec, PLC representatives.     

Both written and oral statements will be accepted at the meeting.  A Court stenographer will be made available for those who desire to 
make oral statements and the comment sheets will be distributed to make it more convenient to provide written comments.  Comments 
also may be submitted in writing before September 10, 2015 to Charlotte Cotton, Design Section Supervisor, Department of 
Highways District 2 Office, 1840 North Main Street, Madisonville, Kentucky 42431-5003.   Displays and other materials presented 
at the Public Meeting also will be available at the District 2 Office in Madisonville during the same time period.  Office Hours for the 
Department of Highways District 2 Office are Monday through Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. local time.  Comments also can be 
provided at the time of visit.   

All oral and written comments will become part of the official meeting record.  Once compiled, the meeting record and other supporting 
documentation will be made available for review and copying only after an Open Records Request has been received and approved.  
All Open Records Requests must be submitted to the Transportation Cabinet, Office of Legal Affairs, Transportation Office Building, 
200 Mero Street, Frankfort, Kentucky  40622. 
 
In compliance with Executive Order 12898, The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet is seeking to engage low-income and minority 
populations that may be present in the project area.  This engagement would facilitate the identification of all potential impacts to these 
underserved populations and the development of a range of minimization and mitigation measures that would serve to offset potential 
effects.   
 
In accordance with the “Americans with Disabilities Act,” if you have a disability for which the Transportation Cabinet needs to provide 
accommodations, please notify us of your requirements by August 21, 2015.  This request does not have to be in writing.  Please 
contact Charlotte Cotton at the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet, District 2 address above or call (270) 824-7080 for further information. 

 

  


